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主旨: 42nd Queen Sirikit Cup in Indonesia - 2nd postponement

Dear QSC Member Associations and Officials, 

It is with great concern,  after my latest consultation with Indonesia Golf Association, to inform you that the  Covid- 19 
problem is unlikely to vanish well in time for the  Queen Sirikit Cup to be played at the end of June as earlier postponed.    

We are aware of the need for many other golf events and activities to be postponed or cancelled for safety reason.  

Therefore, I would like to suggest the second postponement of this championship until further notice. 

Most likely we can assess the situation again at the end of June to see when the event can be safely staged.  Hopefully time 

will help to  solve this unfortunate global problem  and I will keep you all updated on further development as soon as 

available. 

With best wishes for your good health and safety. 

Kind regards, 

Rae-Vadee T. Suwan 

Secretary-General, 

The Queen Sirikit Cup Secretariat, 

c/o Thailand Ladies Golf Association 

www.queensirikitcup.org 

Email: info@queensirikitcup.org 

raesuwan@gmail.com 

M.B. +66-81-6446433 




